
Workshop Description 

As part of the final stage of project implementation, each partner school organized the 

workshop entitled “Our Project Meets VET Schools, the Electronics and ICT Industries, and the 

Labor Market”, an event that represented the culmination of the activities carried out throughout the 

18 months of collaboration. 

The workshop lasted one day and was held in the partner schools’ home cities, bringing 

together participants from the local and regional communities. Among them were: teachers and 

trainers from VET schools, representatives of the electronics and ICT sectors, local education 

authorities, and institutional partners. 

Workshop Objectives 
• To present the objectives, results, and products achieved within the project; 

• To promote the training guide and Arduino kits developed by the partners; 

• To exchange experiences and best practices between educators and industry representatives; 

• To evaluate the usefulness of the project’s products through feedback sessions and 

brainstorming; 

• To strengthen collaboration between education, industry, and the labor market. 

Activities Carried Out 
The event began with a plenary opening session, during which the project coordinator 

presented the objectives achieved and the impact of the activities undertaken. Subsequently, the 

partners presented the Arduino training guide and educational kits, explaining how these can be used 

in schools and vocational training contexts. 

Participants were engaged in an interactive brainstorming session, where they analyzed the 

strengths and areas for improvement of the materials produced. Concrete proposals were generated 

regarding the extension of Arduino applications to more advanced industrial fields and the more 

effective integration of resources into the school curriculum. 

Results and Impact 
The workshop succeeded in: 

• Ensuring visibility and validation of the project results at local and regional levels; 

• Creating a framework for collaboration between educational institutions, authorities, and 

representatives of the economic sector; 

• Providing participants with a clear picture of how the project results can be transferred and 

applied in practice; 

• Encouraging the continuation of international cooperation through new educational initiatives 

and Erasmus+ partnerships. 

Conclusion 
The workshop was a valuable opportunity for dialogue and exchange of experience between schools, 

industry, and the labor market, confirming the relevance and sustainability of the project results. 

 


